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Website Photographs  

We are very excited to announce that we will soon be launching a new school website in line with other 

schools across the Trust. In preparation for this, we have a photographer coming into school to take  

some professional photographs of lessons and activities to showcase the wonderful work we do at St 



Joseph's. On Monday 20th June, we would like all children to wear their full winter uniform for these 

photographs and well as having their full PE kit in school incase they may need it. Children may continue 

to wear their summer uniform from Tuesday 21st June. Thank you so much for your co-operation with 
this.  

Year 6 Wales Trip 

Our year 6 children have enjoyed a fantastic week on their residential to Wales this week and have been 

blessed with beautiful weather. All children behaved beautifully and demonstrated wonderful maturity 

and confidence during their time away together. Well done children. A special thanks to the staff who 

accompanied the children on their residential and we hope they all enjoy a well deserved break this 

weekend.  

Sports Days  

 

A reminder that this term we will be inviting parents to attend our sports day events. Although these 

dates are still a couple of weeks away, a reminder to keep the dates free in your diaries.  

Year 1 and 2 - Tuesday 28th June at 1:30pm  

EYFS- Wednesday 29th June at 10:30am  



Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 - Thursday 30th June at 9:30am  

Hopefully, the weather will permit us to hold these events as scheduled. We will of course inform you if 
any changes need to be made.  

Mass to celebrate St Peter and St Paul 

 

On Wednesday 29th June at 9:10am, we will celebrate Mass as a whole school community in church for 

the Feast of St Peter and St Paul. Parents and parishioners are welcome to join us for this special 

celebration of Mass.  

School Facebook Page 

 



It is wonderful to see so many new followers on our school Facebook page. We have been adding 

updates of children's work and news for parents to the page regularly. Please follow us at 'St. Joseph's 

Shirebrook' to keep up to date with our latest class news and school events.  

Word of the Week 

 

The Word of the Week next week is 'Choices'. The children in Year 3 have produced a wonderful video to 

remind us all of how we can make wise choices using the power of the Holy Spirit and when we listen to 

God.  

Parish News 

 

A reminder that Mass at St. Joseph's is on a Saturday evening at 5pm.  

Class Masses will be taking place each Tuesday at 9:10am, parents and parishioners are welcome to join 

us to celebrate these Masses. Next Tuesday, 21st May, Year 5 will lead us in Mass. All parents and 
parishioners are welcome to attend.  


